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Robertswood Nursery News 15.11.19
Dear Parents and Carers

This week the children enjoyed listening to the story about ‘Percy the Park Keeper’. We talked
about how Percy looks after all his animal friends and how hard he works to keep the park nice
and tidy. The children decided that they would like to look after our garden outside so during
choosing time they helped to sweep all the leaves that had blown off the trees. Good Job nursery!

We talked about Autumn and why all the leaves fall off the trees. The children were very excited
to go on their very own Autumn walk. We went outside and collected lots of leaves and sticks.
The leaves were all different colours and shapes. We brought them back to our classroom and
made some pictures of leaf people for our Autumn display. We were so impressed with all the
different ideas and creativity. Well done everyone.

We have been very busy practising for our Christmas Nativity. The children have been learning all
the words to the songs and have been singing so beautifully.

This week during P.E. the children held a colourful chiffon scarf. We moved the scarf in time to the
music to make different shapes, movements, wiggles and swirls. Excellent work nursery!
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The new children have continued to settle into the nursery routine well and are still very busy
exploring all the areas of the classroom.

Our book of the week will be ‘Tidy and Leaf Man’

Our colour of the week will be ‘Pink’

Our number of the week will be ‘Seven’

We are focussing on some of our sounds s, a, t, p and i

We would like to wish you all a lovely weekend.

Mrs Everett and the Nursery Team.




